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ryan king

From: simon humphrey [simonhumphrey@me.com]
Sent: 21 February 2011 15:48
To: ldf
Subject: SDC core strategy consultation. Whitley

FAO Terry Heselton
LDF team

sir,

you will have received a response from Whitley resident Keith Leppingwell regarding 
the above, and which he has copied to me. as a Whitley resident myself I would like to 
register my agreement with the response he has made.

I also would prefer that Whitley is not paired with Eggborough as a primary village 
for the same reasons.

regards
simon humphrey
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